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NEWSLETTER 368 

14th March 2014 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Now that spring seems to have arrived we are keen to ensure that the children are able to 

play outside every day.  I am sure that you will agree that the fine weather makes a big 

difference to what you are able to do at the weekend. Let’s hope that the weather holds 

for the Easter Break. 

 

Training Day 

The school will be closed on Friday 4th April whilst all staff are engaged in training. Our focus 

for the day is the curriculum, principles and beliefs within the school. This will be delivered 

by a leading professional in the field, Peter Imray. If you Google his name you can find out 

more about him if you are interested. 

 

Naming of Clothes 

Unfortunately there is sometimes a mix-up with children’s clothes which can be more easily 

remedied if the articles are named. Please check your children’s clothes and put their 

name on each item. You can purchase name tags in the same way as you purchase 

school uniform through our website in the parent/carer section. 

 

Holiday Club 

The Easter Holiday Club is now organised and confirmed. We look forward to offering this 

service to parents and aim for the children to have a great time, whilst you gain some 

much deserved respite care and time to spend with other siblings. 

 

Sensory Room 

We have started to use the Sensory Studio and would like to give you the opportunity to 

see the resources. We will be giving you the option of three occasions in the next few 

weeks. Jane Connolly will be available to show you the resources at the following times: 

Monday 24th March 9.45 am – 10.45 am 

Monday 24th March 11.00 am – 12.00 noon 

Thursday 27th March 2 pm – 3 pm 

 

Please just come along to one of these sessions and Jane will be happy to show you.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Jan Liversage 

Head Teacher                Not to be shared without author’s permission 


